
 

 

 

September 1, 2025 
Letter 30 

 "The steps of a good man are ordered by the LORD: and he delighteth in his way." – Psalm 37:23 

To Our Faithful Prayer Warriors and Support Team, 

God has been so good to us this past month, and we’re thrilled to share how He continues to move us 

closer to Bolivia! August was filled with ministry opportunities, family milestones, and important 

progress toward our big move. 

 

We had the privilege of presenting our calling in two new churches, and we rejoice that one has already 

chosen to partner with us in support. Praise the Lord for His continued provision! We also had the 

blessing of being back with our sending church for their missions conference during the first week of 

August. It was such a joy to give an update, spend time with our home church family, and be 

encouraged by the preaching and fellowship. 

 

At the same time, we are still working through the last stage of our residency paperwork. I have already 

submitted all of our apostille-certified English documents to be translated into Spanish, and once the 

translations are complete, those copies will also be apostille-certified. Once this process is finished, 

we’ll finally be able to purchase our tickets! 

 

In the meantime, we are busy packing, downsizing, and preparing to list our home. Please pray with us 

that we can sell our belongings quickly and at a good price. On the family side, the girls started a 

brand-new school year this month, which has brought both excitement and a sense of routine in the 

midst of all the preparations. Zoe and I also had the opportunity to join a local church for an evangelistic 

outreach, which was both encouraging and a reminder of why we are so eager to get to the field. 

 

September is a very important month as well. My pastor and I will be traveling to Bolivia for a short 

housing trip where we plan to visit several different homes. With Santa Cruz being prone to both heavy 

traffic and flooding, we are asking God to make His direction clear and lead us to the right home for our 

family and ministry. 

 

We are so grateful for your faithful prayers and support. Every step forward is possible because of how 

God is working through you. If you’d like to stay in touch while we’re in Bolivia, my WhatsApp number is 

the same as my cell phone number. 

 

Amor en Cristo, 

Ethan, Lydia, Zoe, Chloe and Elijah Donoho 

Elijah’s Toothless Smile Canvassing with Zoe 
RBC Junior Church 


